
   TOWN OF TRURO  
   Housing Authority 
       P.O. Box 2030, Truro, MA 02666 
 

 
Minutes of the Truro Housing Authority Meeting 

23 October 2014 
 
Present from THA: Carl Brotman (chair), Jeannette de Beauvoir, Mary Rose, 
Mark Wisotzky. 
Others: Paul Wisotzky, Charleen Greenhalgh  
 

1) Minutes reviewed and approved. 
2) Carl noted that Barnstable County has a central clearinghouse for available 

affordable housing data. We’ll get the link placed on our site so that we can 
refer future applicants to it. 

3) Discussion of planning for a housing needs assessment/survey for senior 
housing. Importance of having data rather than opinions for dealing with 
issues; this would also enable us to get our housing plan approved. 
Information could be used in a myriad of ways. Decision taken to ask 
selectmen on November 12th for money from housing trust to cover 
assessment.  

4) Project updates:  
a. 340 rte. 6 project: Site assessment is underway (Keith Hernandez). 

Will be finished November 15th and we can review the report at that 
time. 

b. 181 rte. 6 project: Habitat attorney proposed a cutout to buffer; no 
response.  

5) Update on CPC application for land-acquisition funds.  
6) Discussion of housing forum May 9, 2015. Reviewed how similar forums 

worked recently in Wellfleet and Provincetown. Plan to put together a 
working group that will include other agencies.  

7) Date for next meeting: TBD as Carl gets other parties involved. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 5:45 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Jeannette de Beauvoir, clerk & secretary 

 
 


